Dean Carl G. Miller.
College for Women,
University of Pennsylvania,
34th and Walnut Streets,
Philadelphia, Pa.

Dear Dean Hillor:

Mrs. Allen and I were indeed pleased to have Eleanor receive her A. B. degree from the University of Pennsylvania. Our son, Robert, is now in his third year of medicine at that institution, for which we are thankful.

We have received Eleanor's diploma and find that there was an error in that the diploma was made out to Eleanor Ross Allen. It should have been Eleanor Rose Allen. All of the communications that we have received from the University of Pennsylvania have been for Eleanor Rose, and we cannot see how the mistake occurred.

Eleanor generally prints her name and I am sure that if you will look up the record you will find that the error must be in the office in your college. We would appreciate it if we could have a diploma made out to Eleanor Rose Allen. We will be happy to mail the one we now have back to you for your inspection.

Trusting to hear from you at an early date, I am

Very cordially yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.